
Obituary	for	Caitlyn	Elizabeth	Morrow	
	

Caitlyn	Elizabeth	Morrow,	born	in	Plano,	TX	on	October	12,	2001,	was	killed	in	a	tragic	accident	
involving	a	drunk	driver	on	April	24th,	2019.	She	was	to	graduate	from	Centennial	next	June	
2020	and	had	plans	of	going	to	college	in	California	after	graduation.	She	is	survived	by	her	
parents	Elizabeth	and	Mark	and	brothers	Jacob,	Marcus,	Luke	and	Nicholas.	Aunt	Rosie	
Morrow,	Uncle	Mike	&	Aunt	MaryJo	Morrow,	Aunt	&	Uncle	Melissa	and	John	Carpenter,	
cousins,	Cash	and	Jack,	Grandmother	Belinda	Ruggeri	and	Grandfather,	Tom	Ruggeri.		
	
Caitlyn	comes	from	a	large	and	crazy	family,	if	you	know	the	Morrow’s,	then	you	know.	Caitlyn	
was	the	only	girl	sandwiched	between	4	brothers,	this	made	her	feisty	and	strong.	She	was	full	
of	energy,	bubbly,	goofy	and	sweet.	She	always	thought	she	got	the	short	end	of	the	stick	being	
in	the	middle,	but	down	deep,	I	know	she	loved	having	them	around.	Her	brothers	have	come	
to	love	the	way	she	has	matured	and	handled	herself	with	friends	and	her	successes	at	school.	
Although	Caitlyn	was	well	liked	by	many	and	will	be	greatly	missed,	it	will	be	hardest	on	her	
best	friends,	Ham	and	Jam.	Like	most	teenage	girls,	they	loved	working	out,	eating,	shopping,	
listening	to	music,	hanging	out	with	the	“Guy’s”	and	chilling	together.	These	three	had	each	
other’s	back,	they	have	stuck	together	through	thick	and	thin	and	their	bond	will	never	be	
broken.	
	
Caitlyn	was	a	hard	worker,	if	she	wanted	something,	she	worked	extra	hours	to	make	it	happen.	
I	know	her	co-workers	and	regular	customers	at	Grub	Burger	bar	will	miss	her	fun	spirit	and	
great	attitude.	She	often	worked	events	for	her	dad’s	catering	company	to	make	extra	cash	and	
didn’t	mind	brining	her	friends	along	to	help.		
Caitlyn	was	not	afraid	to	try	anything,	no	matter	what	others	thought.	When	she	went	out	for	
the	bowling	team,	she	was	all	in	and	only	thought	about	how	it	would	look	good	on	her	resume,	
anything	to	help	her	get	into	a	good	college!	We	were	so	proud	of	her	when	she	made	The	
National	Honor	Society	and	Student	Council	and	to	top	it	off,	she	just	made	Varsity	Cheer	for	
her	Senior	year.	She	was	so	excited	and	proud	of	herself,	she	was	able	to	see	how	the	hard	
work	paid	off.		
	
A	memorial	service	will	be	held	at	Centennial	Highschool	on	Thursday,	April	25th.	In	lieu	of	
flowers,	donations	may	be	made	to	Mother’s	Against	Drunk	Driving	MADD.		

	
	


